
01/06/2014 
 
 
Dear Mirjam, 

 

Back in Innsbruck, I want to thank you for your 

guidance in Neot Kedumim two days ago. 

 

It has been a wonderful and an experience to me, 

and opened me for a deeper understanding of the 

Bible. 

 

I wish you all best, and for Neot Kedumim that you 

get the support you need and deserve, 

 

Georg Fischer SJ 

 


